
Update to EVER GIVEN’s status in the Suez Canal 

 
29th March 2021 

 

Although the rescue team had originally been scheduled to 

resume attempts to refloat EVER GIVEN at 14:00 local time in Egypt 

(20:00 Taipei time), after their site assessment the decision was made 

to delay that operation while more tugboats are summoned to join the 

effort. Accordingly, the refloating operation has been postponed to 

approximately 02:00 – 03:00 local time in Egypt (08:00 – 09:00 Taipei 

time) on 29th March. 

 

In the meantime, the dredging operation is continuing to make 

progress. The refloating operation will resume as soon as the 

additional tugboats arrive to complete the deployment. 


